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Baguio City - The Philippine Statistics Authority - Cordillera Administrative Region
(PSA-CAR), continues to bring essential government services closer to the public by
opening a National ID registration site at Tiongsan Supermarket in La Trinidad,
Benguet. The registration center, situated within one of the most frequented shopping

destinations in the province, will remain open until June 30, 2025, and is accepting
registrants of all ages.

This effort is part of PSA CAR’s ongoing mission to make the National ID more
accessible to communities throughout the region. By situating the registration area in a
well-known and central location, the agency aims to encourage broader participation
from residents of La Trinidad and those from nearby towns. Tiongsan Supermarket
serves as a commercial hub not only for La Trinidad but also for surrounding
municipalities such as Sablan, Tublay, and Itogon. Its location offers easy access to
public transportation and is near key establishments like banks, schools, and markets.
This makes it a practical choice for people from different walks of life, including
students, professionals, business owners, senior citizens, and daily wage earners. All
Filipino citizens and resident aliens are eligible to register. For children or minors, a
parent or legal guardian must accompany them. Registrants are advised to bring one
valid government-issued ID or supporting documents for identity verification. The
entire registration process is free of charge.
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PSA CAR registration team is available on-site during mall hours and is ready to
guide applicants through each step of the process. While walk-ins are welcome,
early arrival is encouraged to avoid long queues.

The National ID aims to provide every Filipino and resident alien with a single,
reliable, and government-recognized proof of identity. The system is designed to
simplify transactions with both public and private institutions, reduce the need for
multiple IDs, and improve access to services such as banking, education,
healthcare, social protection, and employment opportunities. The National ID
program also plays a key role in the government’s digital transformation goals. It
supports more efficient and transparent service delivery and helps ensure that
underserved communities are included in the country’s development efforts.
Establishing this registration site at Tiongsan Supermarket reflects PSA CAR’s
commitment to making public services more responsive to the needs of local
communities. Working in partnership with commercial establishments allows the
agency to offer more convenient options for the public to register.

PSA CAR encourages all unregistered residents of La Trinidad and neighboring
areas to take advantage of this opportunity. Registering for the National ID is a
simple step that brings long-term benefits, including faster access to essential
services and a more secure form of Identification.

For additional inquiries, visit the official National ID website (www.philsys.gov.ph)
or Facebook page (www.facebook.com/PSAPhilSysOfficial/) for the latest updates.
The PhilSys Registry Office can also be reached through the hotline number 1388
or by e-mail at info@philsys.gov.ph. For the latest updates here in CAR, visit the
website  https://rssocar.psa.gov.ph/car-philsys or the Facebook page
www.facebook.com/PSA Cordillera Administrative Region.
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